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11th Nov.

Sir

I have to acknowledge

the receipt of your letter of

the 28th ultimo, enclosing a

tracing of the maps of the Lokin

Reserve which is returned here

with, sud in reply I beg to regu

you to official letter of the

25th April lost; and to request

that you will inform the dle

partment what action, of

any has been taken to prevend

the flooding of part of the

Lokis Reserve by pertons

engage

Thos. S. Walton Esqr

Indian Seept.

Brey socend.

Ont.

1Poor

Indiook, 27
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